
Prairie Masters Annual Meeting 
April 23, 2010 
 
Current officers were re-elected: 
Chair Jenny Hodges 
Vice Chair Jeff Hodges (new) 
Treasurer Tony Trussell 
Registrar Mary Turner 
Top Ten Randy Turner 
 
Registrar’s Report: 
The only real news is our numbers are down 84 members last year and only 63 this year 
due to two things.  One, Mitchell's masters disbanded after their pool was cemented in 
last fall.  We lost approximately 15  people this way.  Sioux Falls has very few members.  
Only 5 or 6.  Not sure what's happening there.  Pierre and Aberdeen membership is 
strong.  Rapid City made a gain also. 
 
Nationals contacted me in regard to this matter.  They suggested Mitchell apply for a 
grant from Nationals to get their program going.  I forwarded this information to 
Mitchell.  The grant application is due June 1st.  Haven't heard anything since that time.  
I will shoot them an e-mail. 
 
We had two master swim meets in Pierre, one in November and another in February and 
a group of swimmers went to Denver and had a great time at a meet last September and 
again this April 10th.  The Pierre workout group and Aberdeen workout group 
participated in the One Hour Postal swim in January.  We had a record 27 members 
participate in this activity.   
 
The Pierre workout group has done several activities like the 3000/6000 Postal, Brute 
Squad Postal, Check off Challenge, and other carbo loading activities too numerous to 
mention. 
 
We talked about a logo for PMST in the past and a website.  No action was taken on 
these activities. 
 
 


